Conference Support

Please mute all microphones.

If the power quality is poor, disable the video function and the
sound quality will improve.

Please keep the chat function open all the time. You can ask
questions via chat.

If you wish to speak in plenary, please use the hand icon. The
moderator then will give you the floor.

Please avoid speaking at the same time.

Please do not use the chat for private conversations; key
points are going to be recorded there for the minutes.

Please give all a short message into the chat, it serves as
proof of your participation for the National Agency.

If you agree, we can make a screen shot with all participants.

Thank you!



